
DISTRICT 72 
Toastmasters International - New Zealand South Island

and Wellington Region

It's not too late to register





Dine &
Dance

Always a great
event at D72
conferences

People dress to
the theme -
this years its

the 80s!



Video this month
provides some

inspiration














March 2023

Registration Link Conference website

Banner Parade
Another highlight of conferences!

This year the parade will be virtual.
Photos needed



Send photos of your banner and/or club members to 

 prm.d72@toastmasters.org.nz by 30 March

https://youtu.be/0Ih8zSXfgio
https://youtu.be/0Ih8zSXfgio
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScfi7SwNYfivnE2XJu9wrbHBZaZnYUzezuLYUVG8zxjrA5DrQ/viewform
mailto:prm.d72@toastmasters.org.nz


Considering if clubs, areas and divisions are
lined up in the best way to support members




Realignment

Draft proposal headlines
South Island moves from


three Divisions to two.
Rearranging Areas in


Divisions G and J.

Draft proposal available on the District 72 website or download
the report here - Realignment@toastmasters.org.nz

You are encouraged to read the report and provide feedback.

Feedback closing date: Sunday 2 April
Clubs Feedback?
email: realignment@toastmasters.org.nz



Zoom Meeting to discuss the plan

7 - 8 pm
Sunday 12 March

Zoom meeting registration email:
realignment@toastmasters.org.nz

https://www.toastmasters.org.nz/news
https://www.toastmasters.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/District-Realignment-Committee-Report-December-2022.pdf
mailto:realignment@toastmasters.org.nz
mailto:realignment@toastmasters.org.nz


Can your club members earn 4 Level 1

Pathways awards before the end of June by


telling stories?



All clubs who achieve this between 1  March and 31 May

2023 will received a voucher for the TI Shop ($US40)

Pathways Challenge

 your first job
 the house you lived in when growing
up
a special pet
your favourite / worst school
experience

Examples: 

Storytelling ideas
Everyone has stories to share 










The Jack Duffy Rosebowl Memorial Award is
presented each year at the District 72 November
Convention to the Toastmasters club which has
made the most outstanding contribution to the
community, and/or community activity/ies, raising
the profile of Toastmasters.

Jack Duffy Memorial
Rose Bowl for

Community Service

Applications for the award must be

received by the Programme Quality


Director by 31 March



Email: pqd@toastmasters.org.nz 

Has your club made significant contributions to your
community?

Put it in writing and get your application in. 


